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Comments: I submitted before. I am submitting for my 4 family members. We have been cabin owners since the

late 1930s. Our concern is about road noise and highway congestion. The trucks will be very heavy and will

cause rusts a holes in the road. There's a blind curve at the Stolle Meadow s cutoff which also is the main access

to cabins on the west side of the lake. Speed on the Warm Lake Highway is a concern.   If you are able to use

our previous comments we hope you will. We support tue mining project. We are looking forward to the promised

improvements to the ecosystem. 


